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OUTSTANDING SUBSCRIPTIONS

Members are reminded that subscriptions amounting to
more than £100 are still outstanding. Work, time and money are the
ingredients for a successful museum, and the first and second items
are useless without the third. Our Financial Director Laurie Gordon
has not been able to hunt up these errant dues over the last six
months as he has had his hands more than full with the second job of
Acting Secretary; so please assist in this hour of need and send on
those £3 cheques.

PUBLISHING STAFF

The production of our new book "Maitland Tramway
Ventures' is progressing favourably, the first proofs having been
corrected and returned to the printers, so it will not be too long
before pre -publication details can be released. At present it seems
that the book will consist of almost 80 pages, with approximately
30 blocks, of maps, plans, tickets and photos.

Work is now progressing rapidly on ''Century of NSW
Tramcars Book II'. At present the co-authors are compiling
paragraph notes and number lists, which now amount to two thick
folders of foolscap notes. It is not yet possible to forecast any
release date for this work, but we ask our readers to be patient,
and progress will be reported from time to time in this magazine.

SPEED TRIP TO NEW CASTLE

Just three weeks after the circulars advertising our
annual rail tour to Newcastle on 28th June were distributed, the
whole train was booked out. In fact some late applicants have
offered to stand for the entire trip just to be able to sample what
will be a most unusual excursion.

Our thanks go out to Dale Budd for the many busy hours
of his leisure time he has had to surrender to make this tour
possible. We are wondering what unusual trip he will devise next!

COVER PHOTO:  Scrubber 137s towing weed burner 144s into
the "Dive' siding, Coogee line, on the last occasion these cars
were used, 27th January 1961. Photo, Dale Budd






